
                                 
 

 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TESTS ~ NEXT WEEK 

Please make sure your student is in attendance and on time each day next week.  Schedule-wise, these tests are 

very difficult to make up.  The best preparation for achievement tests is a good night’s rest and breakfast with 

some protein.  Please do not send a high sugar mid-morning snack.  These tests are just one indicator of your 

student’s academic progress, but we want them to be able to focus and do their best each day.  Thank you! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

With a lot of fun, creativity, and some work, our students had a great Spirit Week and exceeded their financial 

goal!  A total of $1,372.50 was raised for classroom technology plus the PTM had enough “Scholastic Dollars” 

to purchase a projector and “white board to smart board” adapter from the Scholastic catalog.  This projector 

will stay in the modular classroom building. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Moore’s middle school homeroom and Mrs. Saunders 2nd/3rd grade classroom, who 

took first place in their respective divisions.  They will be rewarded with a movie and lunch outing and a 

“bounce house” and pizza fun time, respectively.  

Thanks, parents, for all of your monetary and food donations.  We look forward to taking the food to CUOC as 

a way to help our community.  Since the students met all of their goals, they enjoyed covering the teachers with 

silly string and taping Mr. Haithcock to the wall!  We hope to have pics on the website in the next couple of 

days! 

 

BOOK FAIR KICKS OFF THIS THURSDAY!! 

Get ready to go camping with a good book to read by the campfire!  Just wait to see what else the kids will have 

to enjoy as we kick off the Book Fair at 2:00 Thursday.  It will remain open all of next week.  Reading is so 

important to children's academic success and there are soooo many books to choose from.  You can encourage 

reading at home while also supporting your school by purchasing books that catch your student’s interest.  The 

PTM just purchased about $1,000 worth of classroom equipment (see Congratulations article) using "Scholastic 

Dollars" earned through book fair purchases.   Please remember that all of the books may not reflect your own 

family’s criteria for what you deem appropriate.  Guide your student’s choices.  If you can volunteer any hours 

between 8:00am and 6:00pm, please contact Angie Garner (953-8562) or Ashley Tucker (267-7126).  These 

count toward the G.A.P. Fund volunteer hours.  Thank you for your support! 

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER AND BOOK FAIR ~ VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The Book Fair begins on Friday and will run daily through Saturday, April 1.  Volunteers are needed to help 

assist children with their purchases.  We also need volunteers to help with the Spaghetti Dinner on Saturday, 

April 1.  Please contact Angie Garner to sign up to volunteer with either of these events, 336-953-8562.  

Spaghetti Tickets are going home today, 10 per family.  Please write your name on your tickets and be sure 

to mark whether it is an adult or child ticket when you sell them.  

 

WORLD’S FINEST CHOCOLATE 

The sales competition will run through April 13.  Prizes will be: 1st – Dinner and movie for 4; 2nd - $50 gift 

card; 3rd - $25 gift card.  There will be a pizza party for the highest selling class and a large candy bar will be 

given to the top seller in each classroom.  Please be sure to turn in the money for one box before taking a 

second.  This could help determine winners in the event of a tie.  Thank you for supporting our school! 



 

2017-18 REGISTRATION INFORMATION  

Registration is now open for next school year! There will be a small increase in tuition for next year.   

Below is a chart showing the multi-child discounts and the option of a 12-month payment plan. The 12-month 

plan must begin in June unless a catch-up payment is made in August covering June and July. Registration is 

$120; however, it is $75 if paid by the last day of school. The book fee is $190. 

There is also a referral incentive: if a family indicates on their enrollment form that you referred them 

to NGCA, then you and the new family will receive a $100 credit towards tuition on their second month 

of attendance.  A “referral” means that they would not have seriously considered coming without your 

recommendation and encouragement.  Please get the word out that NGCA is a great place to be! Thank you! 
 

  Annually 10 Month (Aug-May) 12 Month (Jun-May) 

1 Child $3,800.00 $380/mo. $317/mo. 

2 Children $6,688.00 $669/mo. $557/mo. 

3 Children $8,322.00 $832/mo. $694/mo. 

 

 

SUMMER CAMP AT NGCA 

Neighbors Grove is a great place to be for school age summer care.  Two field trips are planned for each week 

as well as special on-site activities.  Each day about 30 minutes are given to curriculum review using the 

Summerbook workbook for each student’s grade level.  Each morning also includes a devotional time.  The 

computer lab, arts & crafts, and other activities are included as well or plenty of fresh air play time. 

Part-time enrollments of at least 3 days a week are available also.  Early registration, by May 15th is only $15.  

After the 15th it is $30.   Enrollment forms are available in the office or can be downloaded at 

neighborsgrove.com.   

 

UPCOMING DATES 

       

Friday – End of Quarter, Noon Dismissal   Mar 24-Apr 1 – Book Fair  

Mar 28 – Report Cards     Mar 28-31 – Achievement Testing   

Apr 1 – Spaghetti Dinner     Apr 14 – Good Friday, No School 

Apr 17-21 – Spring Break     May 2 – Progress Reports 

May 6 – Spring Carnival     May 16 – Spring Concert & Recital 

May 31 – May Fun Day     Jun 1 – May Fun Day Rain Date 

Jun 1 – Pre K and Kindergarten Graduation    

Jun 2 – Awards Ceremony, Last Day of School, Graduation 

      

 


